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Board Direction 

BD-000415-18 

ABP-300167-17 
 

 

 

At a meeting held on 06/06/2018, the Board considered the report of the Inspector 

and the documents and submissions on file generally. 

 

The Board decided that the proposed development consisting of a 110kV substation, 

cable and 2 no. cable end masts is strategic infrastructure, generally in accordance 

with the inspector’s reasoning and recommendation. 

 

List of Statutory Consultees: Please note the name change to Commission for Regulation of 

Utilities. 

 

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 06/06/2018 

 Eugene Nixon   

 

 


